
Please RSVP via the Google form

Tuesday, August 26, 2025
11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Eastport Elementary School Library

Mr. John J. DeKams, Jr. 
Principal of Eastport Elementary School 

Mrs. Rebecca L. Bellezza 
Principal of Tuttle Avenue Elementary School

It is with great enthusiasm that we invite you to a welcome gathering.
As the new principals of Eastport and Tuttle Avenue Elementary

Schools, we look forward to meeting you, introducing ourselves, and
beginning a strong partnership in support of our students.

Please join us as we begin an exciting new
school year!

https://forms.gle/7UEGrXd8EAziio8R8

